Exhibit - Application to Make Donation to Geneseo CUSD #228 from an entity other than the Geneseo Education Foundation

To be submitted to the Building Principal or Superintendent 10/21/2022 **Geneseo Foundation** Name of Individual or Organization Date If the gift is a purely monetary donation: \$24,000 I (We) would like to make a donation in the amount of \$_ payable to GENESEO CUSD 228 for the purpose of The purchase of new sound equipment for the Marching Band If a gift of a supply, material or equipment: for the purpose of *************** Received by (please print) John Versluis ☐ Accepted by Administration and/or Board DATE _____



October 21st, 2022

Geneseo CUSD #228 Attn: John Versluis – Director of Bands 648 N Chicago St. Geneseo, IL 61254

RE: Geneseo Foundation Grant Request - Speakers & Soundboard

Dear John:

The Board of Managers of the Geneseo Foundation has reviewed your application in support of new speakers and soundboard for the Geneseo High School Marching Band and has approved a \$24,000.00 grant. Please find a check enclosed for the full grant amount.

Should you have any questions regarding the grant approval process, please contact me directly at 309-944-1670.

Sincerely,

THE GENESEO FOUNDATION

Michael J. Kelly

Sr. Trust Officer & V.P.

Encl.